From: wind@IberdrolaREN.com [mailto:wind@IberdrolaREN.com]

Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 5:48 PM **To:** green_legislation@tulewind.com

Subject: Green Legislation, Tule Wind Project

First Name: David Last Name: Pitta

Email: dpitta@cox.net

Title: Land Owner in Boulevard, CA

Address: 3113 Dickens St. #C

City: San Diego

State: CA Zip: 92106 Phone: Letter:

Dear Bureau of Land Management and California Public Utilities Commission:

David Pitta 3113 Dickens St. #C San Diego CA, 92106

I own a 46 acre parcel of land off of Ribbonwood Road just north of Interstate 8 here in the East County of San Diego. I urge you to certify the EIR/EIS on the Tule Wind Power Project as it is currently proposed. I am also a resident of San Diego County and support this project because this area is uniquely suited for wind generation. The McCain Valley is one of the few remaining quality wind sites in the United States. The project will be located in a remote and sparsley populated area; I know this because I own land there. Donna Tisdale and her ilk do not reprepresent me or my family in this matter. I am an environmentalist and a proponent of renewable energy. All the studies show that this land has low use by sensitive or endangered species; and that this project has very low risk to protected and endangered species. This project will be good for the environment, the citizens of San Diego County, and will help us reach the goal of 33% renewable energy usage by 2020. Again, I urge you to certify the EIR/EIS on the Tule Wind Power Project as it is currently proposed. Sincerely, David J. Pitta.